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Dear Chair,

In follow-up to our letter sent on 10 September 2013, I would like to inform you that the Dutch
House of Representatives is still engaged in the national procedure to find a suitable candidate for
the post of Permanent Member of the COSAC Secretariat in 2014-2015. This important procedure
is carried out with the utmost care, because it involves the internal structures of COSAC and is
tangent to the future direction of COSAC.

The Dutch House of Representatives expects to be able to gazette a possible candidate in the
shortest time now and by all means before the L Meeting of COSAC on 27-29 October 2013 in
Vilnius, Lithuania. With respect for the Presidency and all the delegations to the L COSAC, we
would like to ask you for your patience and to permit the possible nomination of a candidate of the
Dutch House of Representatives, when brought forward.

On behalf of the House of Representatives of the Netherlands,

With the highest esteem,

—

Mr. 1.E. Bieshe “Vermeijden
Secreta eneral of the House of Representatives of the Netherlands



